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Last Semester, Epsilon Lambda had 12 brothers makeLast Semester, Epsilon Lambda had 12 brothers make

the Dean’s List. Here they are as follows:the Dean’s List. Here they are as follows:   

-Mohammed Navid Nafisi Bahabadi-Mohammed Navid Nafisi Bahabadi

-Seid Husic-Seid Husic

-Yacob Bennett-Yacob Bennett

-Steven Klika-Steven Klika

-James DeRose-James DeRose

-Dillon Henke-Dillon Henke

-Eugene Pliska-Eugene Pliska

-Seth Beckman-Seth Beckman

-Kalan Narance-Kalan Narance

-Kaleb Shroeder-Kaleb Shroeder

-Tim Geocaris-Tim Geocaris

-Zach Rowling-Zach Rowling  

Over the last year the chapter worked extremely
hard to earn the Peterson Award and to come

second runner up for the Daniel William Cooper
Award.  Coming third in the running for the Daniel
William Cooper Award brought in $2000 for our

scholarship chair to work with. Excellent work by
the brothers this past year.






ΣΧΣΧΣΧ
November 24th-26th - Thanksgiving Break
December 10th - Last day of classes
December 12th-17th - Finals Week







Over the last half a semester,

many of our brothers have been

participating on the school soccer

team.  The season ended 5-13-1

and the brothers look to improve

for next year.

Thank you to everyone who
attended the induction of
Bill Pye into the the Order

of Constantine. Overall, the
event was a success and it
was cool to see an alumni

get inducted.



ΣΧΣΧΣΧ
- I’m most looking forward to
helping the new pledges find

their home in Sigma Chi as this
year's Magister. I’m personally
aiming for the Dean’s list for
both semesters of my senior

year.



- As the new recruitment chair,
I hope to bring in new brothers
that show our values and
represent us well on campus,
as well as off campus. I also
hope to put on fun events that
will be a hit with the rest of the
campus.

-Dillon Henke

-Tim Geocaris

2022

2024



My first goal of the year is to maintain
and improve upon the academic

excellence that I have been able to
achieve in the past two years here at

Ripon. It is additionally my goal to
grow the scholastic environment of
the chapter and brotherhood as a

whole. I want brothers to achieve all of
their goals this academic school year,

and I want to be able to help in any
way I can.

 I am excited to start my first full
academic year as a Sigma Chi. With the
ongoing pandemic I will welcome the
chance to enjoy brotherhood found in

this fraternity. I look forward to the
mutual encouragement both
academically and personally

throughout the semester. This
semester will no doubt be filled with
challenges, but I feel that they will

bring me and my brothers in Sigma Chi
closer. 


-Kaleb  Schroeder

-Seid Husic

2024

2023


